
Our brother Abraham APOLINARIO, 
vicar general of Santo Domingo

The Archbishop of Santo Domingo,  the diocese more ancient of America, in
the  Dominican  Republic,  Francisco  OZORIA,  of  our  fraternity,  has
appointed our brother Abraham APOLINARIO vicar general.
For all it's a good new, and we wish for him  all success in his work and
God's help.

A hug from all brothers in the World!  


